YOUR OPINION
IS NEEDED!
LPSCU 2024 National Convention
Hershey, Pennsylvania

The National Officers and Board of Directors are in the process of planning the 2024 National Convention. The Convention will be held at the Hershey Lodge in Hershey, Pennsylvania. Delegates will arrive on Friday, June 28, 2024. Sessions/Meetings will be held on Saturday, June 29. A Liturgy and Banquet will be held on Sunday, June 30, with the delegates departing on Monday after breakfast.
WE WANT YOUR OPINION!
We want our delegates to experience the Hershey area at some point during their stay. We want to increase participation at this Convention. We want to make it easy for families to attend the Convention. This all takes planning and we want your input. 
As a delegate, the LPSCU pays for your lodging (based on double occupancy). That means we would pay for Friday, Saturday, and Sunday nights. We provided most, if not all, of your meals while at the Convention, including breakfast on the day of check-out.
Convention room rates are available the day before (Thursday) and the day after (Monday).
· Are you thinking about attending the Convention in 2024?
· Would you bring your family?
· What are the ages of your children?
· If we plan activities for the children, would you consider attending as a delegate?
· Would you prefer to have the Sessions/Meetings, Liturgy and Banquet on Saturday, providing a free day on Sunday?
With your free day would you:
· Go to Hershey Park
· Go to the Hollywood Casino
· Stay and relax at the Lodge by the pool
· Other: ______________________________
Please let us know your thoughts and ideas no later than September 30, 2023, so we can make the best decisions possible when planning our 2024 Convention in Hershey, Pennsylvania, The Sweetest Place on Earth! You can mail your suggestions to LPSCU, ATTN: Convention Ideas, P.O. Box 32, Wilkes-Barre, PA 18703 or email them to lpscu@lpscu.org.

